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® Alan Como <alan.como@lacity.org>

Notice of Completion and Availability for the 6220 West Yucca Street Project Draft
EIR (ENV-2014-4706-EIR)

Susan Hunter <heysuzhunter@gmail.com> Thu, Apr 23, 2020 at 11:28 AM
To: Alan Como <alan.como@lacity.org>, vince.bertoni@lacity.org, Matthew Glesne <matthew.glesne@lacity.org>
Cc: Miki Jackson <mikijackson@mac.com>, Liza Brereton <Liza.brereton@aidshealth.org>

Mr. Como,

I am in receipt of this draft EIR notification. However, | am unsure why public notice for a draft EIR is being sent out when
we are still under a Stay at Home order due to COVID-19. We can't access the library to review the file. As such, | am
asking that with limited public resources, this notice and it's review period be suspended until the lifting of the order. It is
incomprehensible that anyone who is having to deal with loss of jobs, loss of family members, or battling this sickness
would be expected to have an ability to review this information.

So | am respectfully asking that this, and all project EIR's reviews, be withdrawn until 30 days after the order is lifted.
Susan Hunter

On Thu, Apr 23, 2020 at 9:28 AM Alan Como <alan.como@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello,

You are receiving this email because you are an interested party and/or a mandated recipient of the Notice of
Completion and Availability for the 6220 West Yucca Street Project Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR).

This email is to inform you that the City has released the Draft EIR for the 6220 West Yucca Street Project, which is
now available for public review on the City's website at the following location: https://planning.lacity.org/development-
services/eir/6220-yucca-project. In addition, digital copies may be provided via CD-ROM or USB flash drive. Due to
current events surrounding COVID-19, the City is taking additional steps to provide the public access to documents.
Should you need special accommodations, please contact me directly.

The comment period for the Draft EIR is from April 23, 2020 to June 8, 2020. If you wish to provide comments, please
reference the Environmental Case No. above, and submit them in writing by Monday, June 8, 2020, no later than 4:00
p.m.

Written comments may be submitted via:

Mail:

Alan Como, AICP

City of Los Angeles, Department of City Planning

221 North Figueroa Street, Suite 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Email: alan.como@lacity.org

Please see the attached Notice for more information. Thank you.

Alan Como, AICP

City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning
h 221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350

LOS ANGELES Los Angeles, CA 90012
CITY PLANNING .

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3633
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